Nov. 13th, 2017 Minutes for Rough Riders
Secretaries Report from last month Read by Kurt. Motion to approve minutes: Clyde, 2nd by Plow.	
Treasurers Report from last month Read by Ruth. Motion to approve report: Plow, 2nd by Rex.
[bookmark: _GoBack]$?? 	Checking
$??  	Secondary savings
Spending for Month
$320.00 for insurance. Doug Bresina – shed rent $150.00
Old business
Hwy B. culvert, Clyde reported that the paperwork was completed and there is a $40.00 permit fee. Ok’d, inspected and hopefully this project completed before trails open. Clyde suggested to submit a bill to the CVSO for this bridge project.
Calendar raffles, turn in your money by early Dec, after that they will not accept returns, just cash. 
Kurt called to reserve pavilion for next years can feed at Bresina’s in Tilden.
Ann said she would get the meeting notice cards mailed.
Clyde and Kurt reported from their notes for the last CVSO meeting they attended. They ordered 220 more CVSO supporter decals from Gaber Signs. Groomer ads are all sold out, and we need to confirm if we paid for our Rough Rider ad yet. Clint is no longer associated with the CVSO. New groomer to be purchased for $?? (verify… is it $203,000?) and the CVSO will put down $56,000 down payment. CVSO said anyone can nominate snowmobile club of the year for AWSC. (our club did a great job last year with bridge fundraising project and Dakota’s signing project… keep this in mind!) Next year is the AWSC’s 50th anniversary. Rough Riders still need to complete a few land use agreements. SNARS reporting has been exceptional in the first year and Chippewa County has been doing a great job. Old Tucker groomer is getting new tracks put on it and the groomer committee is hoping to get back on track to getting a new groomer every 3 years into the fleet. 
New Business
Turn your trail signing and hours into Woody. Send Woody a text at 715-299-7202
Signing updates: Dick has a good part of his signing complete, Clyde as well. 
Send in for trail passes. $240-$280.00 fine for non-compliance.
Please pay all club dues. Kurt provided Rough Rider stickers for free to members.
In August of 2018, we will meet earlier to discuss changes for the Can Feed including paddle raffles. Laurie Goulet and Floyd Dachel have good input for format for raffle.
Landowners will get Chamber bucks again for Christmas – Dick/Ruth will take care of this. 
Kris will get thank you cards for Can Feed taken care of.
If you have snowmobiling photos to share, please send to Kurt and he will post on Facebook and our website
Vintage snowmobile ride Feb. 17th at Back 40
We need to set date for our own club ride
Next meeting Russ will have a program to show us about mapping / 911. 
Next meeting at The Edge on Dec.11th at 7:30 pm. Kurt called to reserve. 
Meeting adjourned: Plow motion, Ruth 2nd.
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